
 

 

I write to support the Severe Fetal Impairment Abortion (Amendment) Bill.  

  

The current abortion regulations, introduced by Westminster without consultation or regard for the 

people here, will have a negative impact on many women who are pregnant, and in particular those 

with an unborn baby who has a disability:  

  

Children with disabilities must not be treated as second class citizens, and current abortion regulations 

leave those with disabilities feeling stigmatised and undervalued. Instead of ending the lives of unborn 

babies with disabilities, I urge politicians to improve services and care for young mothers with children 

with disabilities. 

 


